
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th December 2013 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Trip to British National Maritime Museums Archives - Monday 9th December 2013 

As part of their learning in history, we have the opportunity to take students to the British National 
Maritime Museums Archives at Greenwich to take part in two interactive sessions on the Spanish Armada 
and why it failed. This will be a valuable experience for students studying this topic as we will shortly be 
completing an assessment on the Spanish Armada.  

The trip will be on Monday 9th December 2013 and we will be leaving school at 9.30am. We will be 
travelling via public transport on the Overground to Stratford and then the DLR to Greenwich, returning for 
4.15pm. There is no charge for this trip, but your son/ daughter will need to bring a packed lunch if they 
are not entitled to Free School Meals as there will not be an opportunity to buy food once we get there.  

Please complete the slip below to give permission for your son/daughter to attend this trip and return no 
later than Friday 6th December 2013. Students who do not return the slip may not be able to attend the trip. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms R. Messenger 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Reply Slip 

Trip to British National Maritime Museums Archives - Monday 9th December 2013 

 

I, the parent/carer of     , in form    , give permission for my child 
to attend the interactive session at the British National Maritime Museums at Greenwich on Monday 9th 
December 2013. I understand that students will be returning to school for 4.15pm. 

 

Name (please print):       Signed:      

Date:         

 


